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More than 5 000 newcomer students, accompanied by their parents, were welcomed by Stellen-
bosch University (SU) during the official welcoming event held at Danie Craven Stadium on
Thursday, 24 January 2019.

...That was just the other day and now we are more than half way through the academic year.

The first half of 2019 was quite busy in terms of exchange programs abroad and
conferences attended by academic staff and students. The NPD (new product development) lab
IS buzzing with some interesting and hopefully mouth -watering new products. The final presen-
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We were ranked even better by the 6 KDQJKDL5DQNLQJ:-V *OREDO 5DQN
Subject 2019. A record number of four PhD and seven MSc candidates graduated in March this
year.

We are also very excited with Leah Bessa, MSc Food Science graduate and current PhD
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with a tasting menu to help guide consumers into a new era of eating.

Only a few months left until the end of the year.
Make every day count and be creative.
Remember the words of one of our greatest leaders, Nelson Mandela,
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